
N O T I C E

Ref : EIEM/PET/Notice/Kan./17-18 Dt : 12.09.2017

Sub :KanyashreePrakalpa – 2017-2018 – Awareness Programme

Followed by our earlier Notice of dated 07.09.2017 on the above subject, there
will be an “Awareness Programme” towards KanyashreePrakalpa opening for
the new session from 2017-2018 in the Seminar Hall on 15th Sept. 2017 at
12Noon.  All the girl students of EIEM are hereby informed to be present in the
said programme positively.

Officer-In-Charge

Distribution :

All the Girl students of EIEM & ECE
Through College Notice Board(s)/Website
Web Manager / All HODs – for information pl.
Manager-L&M – for necessary arrangement pl.
CC : Principal-ECE – request to depute all girl students
CC : Director-EIEM/Secretary-PET/Principal-ECE


